
Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all.  It was really lovely getting to
know all of your children at the end of the Autumn term and I am really
looking forward to the new year ahead - we have lots of exciting things

planned!

Class 6 - Spring Newsletter

Our  topic this term is called...

Hola Mexico!
This topic has a huge expressive arts focus so we

will be doings lots of art, music and dance.  
Throughout the topic, we will be finding out more

about the country of Mexico, including where it
is, the climate, population and famous

landmarks.  We will also be learning about
famous Mexican artists and using their work to

inspire our own creations.

Also this term...
We are really focusing on reading in class
this term.  Every child has a reading book
and reading record which they should be
bringing home every day.  Please support
us by listening to your child reading
regularly and writing in their reading
records.  Please also ensure that these are
brought into school every day too.

PE is on a Friday.  Children must wear
uniform to school and bring in a PE kit to
change in to.  We encourage children to
wear a plain white  t-shirt, black
leggings/shorts/jogging bottoms and
trainers.  No jewellery is to be worn.

Homework will be given out on a Friday
and this will usually consist of spelling and
Maths.  Topic homework will also
occasionally be sent home.  Homework
should be completed by the following
Friday.  


